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Administration  
      

  

RE:        UPDATE ON THE ASPIRANT PROSECUTOR PROGRAMME: ISSUE 3 

DATE:         12 MAY 2020 

 

 

The selection process is at an advanced stage and we will start communicating with the 

applicants, as follows: 

 

1. Unsuccessful applicants will be notified via the email addresses that they provided, in 

the next few days.  

2. Applicants who qualify and will be invited to register for the entry exam will be 

informed via email 

 

Please take note that all further communication after the successful applicants have been 

informed via email, will be made to the candidates/ applicants on NPA Facebook (The 

National Prosecuting Authority of South Africa); Twitter (@NPA_Prosecutes), as well as 

on the NPA website (www.npa.gov.za).  

There will be no further direct email communication to the applicants after they have 

been notified of their application status.  

 

Applicants are therefore urged to continue to monitor updates on the platforms 

mentioned.  

 

Issued by: 

Bulelwa Makeke 

Head of Communications 

National Prosecuting Authority 
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